
 

 

 
 

 
May 7, 2025 
 
Jim Pehringer, Transportation Supervisor 
Park County School District #6 
919 Cody Ave 
Cody, WY 82414 
 
 
The committee has reviewed your request, taking into consideration the needs of the students 
within your district, special education services, your transportation department, the district staff, 
and the environmental factors of your district. We recognize the importance of these vehicles in 
meeting the safe, educational, and logistical needs of your district. 
 
The committee has approved the addition of two MPVs to your current fleet size, effective 
immediately. The State Pupil Transportation Director will coordinate with the District 
Transportation Supervisor and/or the Business Manager to finalize the details and requirements 
needed to make this addition.  
 
Once you have chosen the appropriate vehicle that meets the needs of the district and meets 
the requirements of an MPV in accordance to the Wyoming Chapter 2 Rules, the total cost will 
be fully reimbursed in accordance with the invoice you send to the department. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions or clarification on this matter at 307-777-6984 or 
trenton.vonburg@wyo.gov. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
Trenton Vonburg 
State Pupil Transportation Director 
 
CC: Dawn Solberg, Business Manager 


